
 

Follow us on Social Media 

                 Facebook: The Glenn Minnetonka 

 

            Instagram: glenn_minnetonka 

 

    TwiƩer: @GlennMinnetoka 



All are invited to JOIN Book Club!  
Hosted monthly by Resident Phillis Bennett  

Please contact me before the monthly meeting to get a copy of the 
book—excited to have you join the club!  



Families have the right to meet with other 
family members at The Glenn Minnetonka. 
We have reserved the Chapel every                   
second Wednesday of the Month at 
5:00pm. Please note this meeting is not attended by a staff 
person,  unless requested by the families participating.   

Carissa Jacobson is the designated staff member to provide 
support and follow-up as needed. She is happy to assist with 
coordinating a speaker if there is interest in a particular topic. 
Please contact Carissa at  952-345-4408 or at                                            
CJacobson@greatlakesmc.com if you have any                     
questions. Thank you to all of our families!!!  

Welcome New Staff Members  

Florence MCborrough:                                   
Resident Assistant  

Happy Anniversary to Our Staff 

Celebrating 12 Years:                       
Soniah Kumar 

Celebrating 10 Years:                         
Carolyn Ondieki 

Celebrating 8 Years:                          
Magdalene Mogere 

Celebrating 3 Years:                                
Herminia Miller 

Celebrating 3 Years:                                
Nely Zuo  

Celebrating 2 Years:                               
Jim Piatt 



Attention Residents 

In order to best serve each of you, it’s important that we are 
aware of all residents who use oxygen and/or power recliners. In 
the event of an extended power loss, we need to ensure we know 
of the folks who may need additional support.  Please check with 

the front desk to ensure you are on our list.  

Join Alissa & Shelley for a             
service project ouƟng to 

FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN 
 

Monday February 10th 

1:30 pm-5:00 pm 
 

Senior Packing Day at the 
Chanhassen packing site 

 

Please sign up at The Front 
Desk to reserve a spot!  

 

Please encourage your                    
families to join us for this    

special day!                           
They can register online at                         

www.fmsc.org  


